
As an Oregonian I am in full support of HB 4075A, a ban on coyote killing contests.  It is more important 
for you to act now than ever.  I have hunted, and killing contests are not any reflection of what ethical 
hunting is.  Furthermore, I have raised livestock and lived in very rural areas, from my experience these 
contests are not only inhumane but ineffective.   
 
I encourage our Senate Rules Committee to take action on this bill and move it to the floor for a 
vote.  Oregon values their wildlife, and the treatment of this bill, despite bipartisan support, has been 
incredibly disappointing.  I urge both parties to do the right thing and get HB 4075 to the floor for a vote. 
 
Thank you! 
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